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PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION STAFF REPORT 

Meeting: February 1, 2018 
 
Subject 
International Cricket Ground – Feasibility Study 
 
Recommended Action 
Receive the feasibility study prepared by Callander Associates, Landscape Architects. 
 
Description 
The purpose of this study are as follows: 

1. Identify the required playing area, supporting facilities, spectator seating and 
accessibility to support an International Cricket facility 

2. Identify from the City’s inventory of parks and schools the most suitable site(s), 
if any, and 

3. Identify existing uses that would be displaced at the potential site(s) if an 
International Cricket Ground were to be built 

 
Discussion 
While the sport of cricket has been increasing in popularity in the U.S. and in the San 
Francisco Bay Area, there is currently no dedicated field for play in Cupertino to meet 
the requirements for adult international play.  Library Field is only able to meet the 
needs of youth players. A feasibility study to evaluate possible locations for an 
international scale field provides base information for a potential future improvement 
project. 
 
Sustainability Impact 
This feasibility study does not have any sustainability impact.  
 

Fiscal Impact 

Funds for this feasibility study are allocated in the FY18 Capital Improvement Program. 

_____________________________________ 

Prepared by: Alex Acenas, Public Works Project Manager 
Reviewed by: Jeff Milkes, Director of Recreation and Community Services  
Approved for Submission by: Jeff Milkes, Director of Recreation and Community 
Services  

Attachments:  A – International Cricket Ground – Feasibility Study    


